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I oppose this bill for the simple fact that it is fiscally unviable and an undue burden on 

county,state and taxpayers that has not been revealed fairly to all parties. This bill is 

an overreach that will not accompany it intends to. It will only make laboring citizens 

criminals and place to much fiscal responsibility on the state and counties. 

Thank you 


